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October 3, 2014 

Dear Classmates, 

I hope this letter finds you well.  It’s amazing it has been almost 20 years since graduation.  In 

speaking with some of you I know that our class has excelled since leaving Wabash.  Through our 

actions we continue to spread the fame of her honored name. 

I recently ran into Thoma Mattox while working at a college fair in Fishers, Indiana for Wabash.  It 

was good to see him and we are planning to get together to catch up.  My daughter and I had the 

opportunity to travel to Colorado Springs to visit Jim Rusnak and his family.  Jim is the Director of 

Media Properties for USA Swimming.  He and his wife, Anda, welcomed a son, Ben, on March 19, 

2014.  In addition, Roy Sexton is performing in Tomfoolery, a musical revue which will run through 

October in Ann Arbor, Michigan. 

Tom Runge and I had the opportunity to discuss our class.  He told me that the Class of 1995 does 

not have a class agent.  I have offered to help.  If you would like to assist me in this endeavor, I 

would love to make this a team effort.  In addition, we are also looking for volunteers to serve on the 

Big Bash committee for next year’s reunion.  Please let me know if you are interested. 

I live in Westfield, Indiana with my wife and three kids.  If you live in central Indiana or are passing 

through and would like to meet for coffee or lunch, I would love to meet with you.  Otherwise, please 

send me an email and let me know how you are doing.  I look forward to hearing from you. 

As a reminder, the Monon Bell Game is November 15, 2014 at Wabash.  Buy your tickets now and 

cheer the Little Giants to victory! 

Wabash Always Fights! 

Joe Samreta 

(317) 379-9192 

Samretaj@yahoo.com 
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